
NEOkla Club Meeting   August 10, 2021 
 
Board members present were Jason Baney – RE, Neil Cox – Asst RE, Todd Swain – 
Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Jeff Maize, James Stowers, and George Walker.  
The minutes of the previous meeting and the treasurer’s report were approved. 
 
Autocross Report – Jeff Maize: The July 17-18 MIDIV Solo at Davis Field in 
Muskogee had 110 drivers. The next event will be on August 22. 
 
Road Racing Report – Neil Cox: The July 24-25 double regional and time trials at 
Hallett had a low turnout.  There were 23 regional entries and 19 time trials entries. 
 
Road Rally – Mike Halley: There will be a rally on September 19 starting at 1 PM in 
Avant. 
 
New Business: 
 
Jason Baney appointed James Stowers and Mike Tritt to the nominating committee for 
2022 officers. 
 
A company has approached NEOkla about having a school at Davis Field.  The Club 
will need to consider different aspects of the situation. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 


